Dear N.J Coachse & Judges,

Day by day, the COVID-19 virus is changing our outlook on gymnastic activity. As aways, our first concern is the safety of our athletes. With that being said, the sectional competitions at Head Over Heels, Envision and Gymnastics Unlimited have been CANCELLED.

All athletes that were registered for this competition will automatically receive the qualifying score to advance to the State Championship. Each site will refund your gym minus \$20.00 per athlete for incidentials they have purchased. As of yesterday, we felt comfortable with having the events, but with the day to day changes our goal in New Jersey is to be proactive and safe. I would like to thank everyone for their support, flexibilty and cooperation during this time.

If you need to speak with me further, text me at (724)469-0410 and please state your name in the text.

Please stay safe and healthy,

Brant Lutska

Brant Lutska

N.J.S.A.C.C.